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Newsletter 15  17th January 2020 

 

This Week’s Attendance: 

Reception Rangers (M):   85.5% 

Reception Rangers (S):  94.9% 

Shooting Stars:    99.1% 

Racing Rockets:    97.4% 

Cosmic Comets:    92.0% 

Skyflyers:      89.0% 

Starships:      89.1% 

Voyagers:      97.0% 

Explorers:      94.8% 

Red Arrows:     91.0% 

 

Head Teachers Note: 

Hi everyone 

I didn’t get chance to mention in last week’s note about the success of the 

visit to Years 1 and 2 by ‘The Zooman’.  He bought a range of living creatures 

in and delivered so much information and knowledge that not only were the 

children enthralled from start to finish, but they learned so much too.  The 

staff were extremely impressed with the quality of his presentation and it 

was a perfect start to their new topic. 

We will continue to provide such opportunities within school as recent visits 

have proved invaluable.  Sometimes it is necessary to take an educational 

visit outside of school however not only are we seeing that visits to school 

also provide children with a rich learning diet (sometimes better) but are 

more affordable to you as parents!  

 

Julie Bratt 

 

 
 

Monday 20th January: 

Explorers Parent Workshop 

 

Tuesday 21st January: 

Red Arrows Parent Workshop 

 

Wednesday 22nd January: 

Years 1 & 2 Parent Workshop 

 

Wednesday 22nd January: 

Year 6 SATS Information 

evening  

(6:00pm) 

 

Thursday 23rd January: 

Reception Parent Workshop 

 

Friday 24th January: 

Explorers Parent Workshop 

 

Monday 27th January: 

Skyflyers Parent Workshop 

 

Monday 27th January: 

Twinkling Stars Nursery open 

morning  

(9:30am – 11:00am) 

 

Tuesday 28th January: 

Starships Parent Workshop 

 

This Week’s Class 
Heroes: 

Reception Rangers:  

Adriana & Sofia 

Shooting Stars:  

Elowyn 

Racing Rockets:  

Henry 

Cosmic Comets: 

William 

Skyflyers:  

Ameera 

Starships: 

Jeremiah 

Voyagers:  

Alyza 

Explorers:  

Amelia 

Red Arrows: 

Steffie 

 

Well Done! 

 

 

 

This Week’s Star Readers: 
Reception Rangers: Gabriel, Harley; Shooting 

Stars: Freddie; Racing Rockets: Evie; Cosmic 

Comets: Armani; Skyflyers: Casey; Voyagers: 

William; Red Arrows: Jack 

 

 

This Week’s Star Writers: 
Reception Rangers: Poppy, Gruff; Shooting 

Stars: Jack D; Racing Rockets: Jacob S; 

Cosmic Comets: Elissa; Skyflyers: Esme; 

Voyagers: Ellie; Red Arrows: Frazer 

 



 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Meals cost £2.40 per 

day for children in 

Nursery and KS2 

(Years 3 to 6).  KS1 

(Reception, Y1 & Y2) 

are free. 

 

Menu w/c 20th January 2020 

Marvellous Monday 

Quorn Nuggets with Noodle Chow Mein / 

Pizza Boats 

Tasty Tuesday 

Sausage Roll / Cheese & Onion Roll 

Wicked Wednesday 

Roast Chicken with Yorkshire pudding / 

Quorn Fillet 

Thrilling Thursday 

Beef Grill / Vegetable Grill 

Fruity Friday 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza / Mince beef & 

Vegetable Pie 

Full details on school website 

 

All clubs run from 

3:20pm and until 

4:30pm. 

Details of the new club timetable, to start W/C 

6th January 2020, are shown below: 

Monday 

KS2 Football (Boys & Girls) - £10 per half 

term 

Football kit, shin pads and football boots  

Tuesday 

KS2 Multi Sports Training  

Indoor and Outdoor P.E Kit  

Wednesday 

KS1 Multi Sports - £10 per half term 

Note: 4:15pm finish 

Indoor PE kit  

Friday 

KS2 Dodgeball - Free 

Indoor P.E kit  

If your child would like to join one of the clubs, please 

contact the school office. 

 

 

Year 6 SATS Evening  

Year 6 SATS Information Evening in the 

newsletter this week. It will be held on 

Wednesday, 22nd January 2020 at 6pm in 

the Red Arrows classroom for all Year 6 

children and their parents 

 

Parent Workshops 

You are invited to attend a writing parent workshop.  There 

is a separate workshop for each class> Workshops run from 

Monday 20th January to Tuesday 28th January. 

All workshops commence at 9:10am and will give you an 

opportunity to work alongside your child. 

Please complete the slip on the letter and return by Thursday 

16th January. 

 

KS2 Football club cancellation 

There will be not KS2 football club on the 20th of January. 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Parking 

Can all parents/carers please ensure they 

do not park on the yellow zigzag lines or 

block our neighbours’ entrances. 

Please can you show consideration to the residents in 

Newhouse Lane when parking your cars. 

 

Anti-Social Behaviour 

Parents should contact the police, by dialling 101, to inform 

of incidents of anti-social or undesirable behaviour.  The 

skate park is not part of the school. 

 

 

E-mail: nursery@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk 

Phone: 01902 372558 

Twinkling Stars Open Morning 

 

 

For more 

information, 

please see 

flyer 

attached 

mailto:nursery@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk


 
 

 


